YOU ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND A
Family Advocacy Training Sessions
Sponsored by:

Community Opportunity Center and Services to Enhance Potential

Two Sessions Offered:

February 12, 2019 5pm —8pm

February 16, 2019 10am-2pm
Location: Community Opportunity Center

Farmington Rd., Livonia Michigan 48154

Educating the Michigan Legislature regarding the needs and circumstances of your loved one is essential if you wish to
influence legislation and funding sources for their benefit. Issues related to housing and employment are under review
and new legislation has been created at the federal level, which may have an impact on services your loved one
receives. For this reason, COC and STEP would like to meet with interested families to discuss these issues and create an
advocacy group, which in turn can share information with local and state legislators regarding the impact of these
legislative changes. If you wish to attend one of these sessions to learn more about these issues, please contact Joyce
Franks at, 734-422-1020 or jfranks@cochomes.net by Friday February 8, 2019.




